
Get in Our Lane 
All drivers wanted!

Please join NTTA and the International Bridge, Tunnel and Turnpike Association (IBTTA) for 
#BeSafeTogether, a new global road safety campaign held the week of June 24. The call-to-action is 
simple: Take care of the little things at each step of your journey to make a real difference in others’ lives. 

Before hitting the road, check tires, clean the windshield and fuel your vehicle. While driving, avoid 
texting, use turn signals, yield to others and slow down for road workers. These individual, small actions 
can create a safer driving experience. Visit the IBTTA’s website to learn more about this important 
initiative https://bit.ly/3UX2YXM. 


